

March 13,1962

Mr. Maurice W Nittler

1755 So. Wallejo St.

Denver 23, Colo.

Dear Mr. Nittler,

First of all please forgive the tardiness of this reply. It's been a hectic past couple of weeks with the press of basketball tounaments and the like. Am very pleased that you were able to pick up our KTAC signal during the wee hours of February 5. You may consider this letter a verification of signal reception.

May I wish you continued success and enjoyment in your DXing endeavors.

Sincerely,

Bill Luckhurst

Chi f Engr.

KTAC